
January 21, 2025

To: Kakin Group Ltd / Ralph Graville Enterprises / Rough Country
Logging Ltd.

RE: Access to Kootenay IR 1 for purpose of Salvage Harvesting and
restoration from January 21 to May 1 , 2025

Dear John Pumphry,

Kakin Group Ltd / Ralph Graville Enterprises / Rough Country Logging
Ltd. is granted access to ʔaq̓am lands forming Kootenay IR 1 for the
purposes of 2023 Wildfire Salvage and Restoration work throughout the
2023 wildfire area on Kootenay IR #1. Heavy equipment is permitted to
access the areas in the following page for the project. Signage and
Kilometer markers will be put up on operational roads within the
following days.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Will Kaufman
Manager, Forestry Stewardship
T: 250-426-5717 EX:3857 D: 236-703-9542
wkaufman@Aqam.net  | www.AQAM.net
7470 Mission Rd Cranbrook, BC V1C 7E5




